
 Florida Alliance 
for Health Professions Diversity 
Transforming Florida’s health professions  

 

Greetings Exhibitor, 

Thank you for your interest in being a part of the Florida Alliance for Health Professions Diversity’s Annual 
Student Symposium on April 6, 2013 at the University of Central Florida’s College of Medicine.   

The mission of FAHPD is to increase the diversity of health professionals and researchers, reduce racial and 
ethnic health disparities, and promote access to quality health care for all Floridians. 

The goal of the 2013 Student Symposium is to foster innovation and inquiry for the future of health care 
delivery so that trainees can explore the knowledge, skills and abilities needed to be successful in the 21st 
century health professions workforce.  The conference will focus on evolving health care challenges, the role of 
inter-professional teams and health information technology. It will be attended by students in high school, 
undergraduate and graduate programs as well as medical and professional school students. 

There will be an exhibition area in the Medical Education Building at the University of Central Florida’s College 
of Medicine.  The College will provide Exhibitors with one (1) 6’x30” table and one (1) tablecloth and two (2) 
chairs.  Exhibitors are solely responsible for the set-up and tear-down of displays. 

A fee of $125.00 will be assessed to for-profit companies, and a fee of $75.00 will be assessed to non-profit 
companies/organizations. 

If you are interested in participating as an exhibitor, please complete and submit the attached registration 
form no later than Friday, March 29, 2013. 

Again, thank you for your interest!  For more information or questions, please contact Mary Hallowell at 
mary.hallowell@ucf.edu or 407-266-1213. 

Registration Form: 
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/D52882L  
 
Sincerely, 

 

Lisa C. Barkley, M.D., Chairperson 
Student Symposium on Health Professions Planning Committee 
Assistant Dean for Diversity and Inclusion and Assistant Professor of Medicine 
University of Central Florida 
 
 
Penny A. Ralston, Ph.D., Chairperson 
Program Committee, Florida Alliance for Health Professions Diversity, and 
Professor, Dean Emeritus & Director 
Center on Better Health and Life for Underserved Populations, Florida State University  
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